Christmas Basket
Raffle Fundraiser

Dear Families,
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Parent Council is pleased to announce our most popular NOND Q”Ff@f
fundraising event, the Christmas Basket Raffle! With the

excitement of our Christmas concert returning and being together

as a community this is sure to be a memorable time.

Each teacher has chosen a specific themed basket. Families are asked to donate an item to
the basket theme for their child’s class. Your generous donations make these baskets
amazing each and every year! Please have all donations in to the school by Friday, December
2rd.

Basket Themes:

Mom - Mrs.Greschner (English Kindergarten)

Coffee/Tea Lovers - Pani Cokan/Pani Hyshka (Ukr. Grade 4)

Dad - Mrs.Spooner (Grade 3)

Sweet Tooth - Pani Baugh (Ukr. Grade 2)

Girls - Pani Sombyk (Ukr. Kindergarten)

Assorted Gift Cards - Mrs.LeBel (Grade 3/4)

Boys - Pani Malko (Ukr. Grade 3)

Pamper - Pani Dziwenko (Ukr. Grade 1)

Christmas Galore - Mrs.Stychyshyn (Grade 2)

Gift Wrapping/Cards - Mrs.Rafuse/ Mrs.Nestorowich (Grade 4)



https://cdn.smore.com/u/c580/b160ad94d7c5e6b610bad6651a317783.jpeg

Game/Movie Night - Mrs. Beliveau (Grade 1)

Here's how it works:

This year we are excited to announce that the Christmas baskets will be on display in the
school library, starting December 6th.

There will be 3 ways to purchase tickets this year:

Starting at 4 pm on Tuesday, December 6th, ticket sales and viewing of the baskets will go
live on https:/stnicholas.hotlunches.net. Tickets are $2 each and each ticket will be worth one
entry into the basket of your choice. Multiple entries can be purchased per basket. Your total
entries and purchase amount will be tabulated directly on the site and you will then send an E-

transfer to stnicholashotlunchpac@gmail.com. Online ticket sales will close at noon on
December 13th.
Tickets for the baskets will also be available for sale on December 9th and 12th from 2:30 -

4:00 pm in the library. Each ticket is $2.00 and cash will be accepted during these 2 days.
Tickets will be available for sale at the church prior to the start of the Christmas Concert. This
will be your last opportunity to purchase tickets. Again each ticket is $2.00 and cash will be
accepted.

Basket winners will be drawn at the church immediately following the Christmas Concert. Your
continued support is greatly appreciated. Please share the link and fundraiser with friends and
family.

Merry Christmas,

St. Nicholas Parent Council

St.Nicholas Catholic School

) Facebook ) @stncatholic

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students’
continuous personal growth.”

§ 109 Georgian Way, Sherwood P.. | stn@eics.ab.ca

o (7804673633 ) stn.eics.ab.ca
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